RE: Safety concern on Bendale Rd North Vancouver

lofl

Subject: RE: Safety concern on Bendale Rd North Vancouver
Date: Thu, 12 May 2005 22:23:31 -0700
From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: "Jung Roe" <jsroe@shaw.ca>
CC: <fonvca@fonvca.org>

Dear Mr. Jung Roe:

Requests such as yours have a better chance of being considered by
Council if they are supported by your relevant community Association.
However imperfect a community association one does exist in your
neighbourhood and you may wish to get in touch with them. All Community
Associations in the District are members of FONVCA, the Federation of
North Vancouver Community Associations and they have also have a
website. The relevant information is available from the Municipal Clerk.
This is merely a suggestion.

Your truly,

Ernie Crist

From: Jung Roe [ mailto:jsroe@shaw.ca ]

Sent: Thursday, May 12, 2005 9:53 PM

To: DNVCouncil

Subject: Safety concern on Bendale Rd North Vancouver

Dear: Mayor Janice Harris,

Can we have speed bumps installed on Bendale Rd, 2500 block between
Lytton and Berkley Rd. Lately drivers use this quite residential block

as a shortcut route between Berkley and Lytton to get to Mt Seymour
Parkway. Drivers continuously accelerate through this block at well

over the speed limit making the street (Bendale Rd) dangerous for
pedestrians and local residences pulling out of driveways. A number of
senior citizens live on this street, and the highspeed traffic makes it

very hazardous for them especially. The traffic volume is not heavy at
all on Bendale Rd, so putting in a couple of speed bumps will not impede
traffic or cause any kind of congestion at all, but will slow down the
drivers who tend to zip through the street thinking it is some kind of
quick short cut.

Thankyou,

Jung Roe

2553 Bendale Rd
North Vancouver BC
604-924-3681

. Name: winmail.dat
%5 winmail.dat Type: application/ms-tnef
Encoding: base64

5/22/05 9:07 PI



